
  
On behalf of J. Lawford for PIAC/VECC 
 

 

July 23, 2021       VIA E-MAIL 

 
 
Christine E. Long 
Board Secretary and Registrar (registrar@oeb.ca) 
Ontario Energy Board 
Toronto, ON 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: EB-2021-0110 – Hydro One Stakeholder Conference Attendance 

Hydro One Networks Inc. 2023-2027 Joint Rate Application Proceeding 
 
This letter is in response to the OEB’s invitation of July 23, 2021 to participate in a pre-application 
conference on August 12, 2021. 
 
VECC would like to attend this meeting.   The two consultants reviewing this application are: 
 
Mark Garner 647-408-4501; markgarner@rogers.com and 
Bill Harper bharper.consultant@bell.net 
 
Either or both may attend this conference so we would ask that meeting information be provided to 
both at the noted email addresses. 
 
VECC’s is also seeking cost eligibility as its members do not have access to the direct funding required to 
retain appropriate legal and consulting support for its intervention in OEB proceedings.  Accordingly, 
VECC relies on PIAC to provide legal support and retain qualified consultants on the basis that PIAC can 
recover the related fees and disbursements from the Board based on the Board’s Practice Direction on 
Cost Awards at the prevailing Cost Award Tariff. 
 

Yours truly, 

 
Mark Garner 
Consultants for VECC/PIAC 
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